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Please consider to withdraw your ‘right to farm’ Bill.
Farmers are running a commercial business filled with exploitation and violence towards animals.

Please refer to our Animal Welfare Act and Bill links below.

Sincerely

LADY NORA PRESTON - Independent Volunteer, began rehabilitating wildlife in the early
1980's

Founding President - since 2004

Honorary Member - since 2004

Animal Welfare Inspector - since 2004, advice given began in the 1970’s

WILDLIFE CARERS GROUP - (WCG) founded in 2004

PO Box 3509

WESTON CREEK ACT 2611

Mobile: 0406 056 099

Email: wildlife_carers_group@yahoo.com.au

WILDLIFE CARERS GROUP is a VOLUNTARY INDEPENDENT NON PROFIT
COMMUNITY BASED GROUP with no Government funding — Independent — adj. 1. Not
governed by a foreign power; self-governing. 2. Free from the control of another or others; self-
reliant.

Website: http://wcg.awardspace.com (we've been unable to update this website, as hard as a few
of us have tried, updates on Facebook and Wordpress, some on Twitter)

http:/ /wildlifecarersgroup.wordpress.com/?sn=1

We are also on Facebook, https://www.facebook.com/nora.preston.16 with photos included on
the site, and become a friend.

You can now follow us and join us on Twitter http://twitter.com/wildlifecarersg/
http://canberra.climatexchange.org.au/wildlife-caters-group

http:/ /www.myspace.com/wcginc (not updated)

Check out http://www.myspace.com/wcginc and become a friend.

Support WCG. WCG is an independent, non profit, non government community based charity
providing animal/wildlife care, rescue/rehabilitation and is also an animal/wildlife welfare group,
providing protection for our wildlife/animals, run solely by volunteers, with no government
funding, saving taxpayers money

Aims and Objectives: To promote the general welfare and continued survival of native fauna and
flora as an essential element of the environment, and specifically to undertake the specialised
care necessary for the rehabilitation of orphaned, sick and injured native birds and other animals,
to promote public awareness of the need to conserve existing wildlife species, and an
understanding of their particular habitat and feeding requirements.

Disclaimer: WCG and the author do not assume or accept any responsibility and shall not be
liable for the accuracy or appropriate application of the information contained in this
letter/email/blog/report/atticle.





